
Donations to help our friends in Fiji 

 
Latest update from Shailesh Naidu, president of the Fiji Chefs: 

 
“Hi Murray, I appreciate your call with concern this morning, at 

the moment there’s big breakdown on communication locally, 
assuming no power supply, broken lines and so forth. However, from 
the little information I have, the other parts of West have been really 
hit badly. It is taken as the worst Fiji has ever had. My own Family is 
based in Nadi but had no chance to touch base from yesterday 
afternoon.  

 We are at Coral Coast/Sigatoka and does not look that bad 
apart from the big mess. I’m still at the resort but some of my staff 
have started to come to work and I’m getting their feedback on the 
local community.  

Will keep you guys posted when I hear more but thanks for 
checking… Appreciated (Gotta get back to clean up).  

 
Shailesh.” 

 

 
 



World Chefs Without Boarders is an organisation that exists with Worldchefs 
and through NZ Chefs we are organising financial aid that we will hand over the Fiji 
Chefs Association later down the track. All monies received is monitored through 
Worldchefs and all money received goes to the country in need. You have all seen 
photos of the devastation and heard the media reports so please give generously to 
this cause. 

For Donations for the “Fiji Winston Cyclone Relief Fund” – these can be made to the 
following account number: 

Bank: Westpac New Zealand Limited 
Account Number: 03-1506-0015925-00 

SWIFT CODE: WPACNZ2W 
Please reference Fiji with any Donations 

Yours in Culinary Friendship 

Please DONATE!  

  


